Public meeting to look at tow truck provisions

The Town will be hosting a public information meeting Sept. 4 to consider tow truck provisions and threshold policy in the proposed Consolidated Business Licensing Bylaw.

The bylaw will provide for specific requirements and prohibitions related to the licensing of tow truck owners and drivers in town, as well as for collision tow rates. The threshold policy provides a guideline by which licensing officers may refuse to issue a licence when reviewing criminal record checks and drive abstracts required as part of a tow truck or driver application.

The meeting will start at 7:30 p.m. in the Caledon Council Chambers at Town Hall in Caledon East.